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Appendix 15:  Public Input Process 
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Copy of public advertisement of SFMP# 3. 

 

Following is the notice of SFMP# 3 public review printed in the December 17 and 24, 2015 and January 

21, 2016 editions of the Northeast News and the December 17 and 21, 2015 and January 21, 2016 

editions of the Alaska Highway News. 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC REVIEW OF SUSTAINABLE FOREST MANAGEMENT PLAN# 3 

The Participants in the Fort St. John Pilot Project, which include the major forest licensees and BC 

Timber Sales, who operate in the Fort St. John Timber Supply Area, have developed Sustainable Forest 

Management Plan #3 (SFMP# 3).  The SFMP will provide strategic direction to future forestry operations 

in the Fort St. John Timber Supply Area.  This SFMP has been developed with input from a Public 

Advisory Group representing interests from a wide variety of sectors.  The SFMP includes landscape level 

strategies that will be implemented by the Participants to address resource issues that may be impacted 

by their activities. 

The SFMP is available for public review and comment from December 21st, 2015 until March 30th, 2016.  

Copies of the SFMP are available for review between 8:30 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., Monday to Friday, until 

March 30th, 2016 at the following locations: 

B.C. Timber sales:  9000 -17th Street, Dawson Creek, B.C. 

Canfor:  9312 - 259 Road, Fort St. John, B.C. 

A copy of the SFMP is also available at http://www.fsjpilotproject.com/  

Revisions may be made to the SFMP as a result of comments received during the review period.  Written 

submissions received prior to 4 pm March 30th, 2016 are welcome, and should be sent to: 

Darrell Regimbald RPF 

(250) 787-3651 

Planning Coordinator  

Forest Management Group  

Canadian Forest Products Ltd. 

RR# 1, Site 13, Compartment 2, Fort St. John B.C. V1J 4M6  

Email: darrell.regimbald@canfor.com  

 

http://www.fsjpilotproject.com/
mailto:darrell.regimbald@canfor.com
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Website Notice of SFMP# 3 Public Review  

Copy of public advertisement of SFMP# 3, posted on FSJ Now website December 18, 2015. 

 


